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August, 2015 
 
 
Dear Class of 1996: 
 
Our 20th Reunion – Big Bash 2016 – June 3rd – 5th 2016, is not as far away as it 
seems. With our busy family and work lives, we wanted to get the date on your 
calendar as early as possible so you can plan a few days away to reconnect with old 
friends.  There will be many events scheduled in the coming months that fill the 
weekend, you are welcome to attend as many or as few as you choose. We just look 
forward to getting everyone together again. There are always a number of other 
class reunions happening at the same time so there is plenty of interaction between 
classes and the alumni tales of the past grow ever more dramatic. 
 
Wabash College meant something different to each one of us while we attended. In 
the years since our graduation there have been many changes on campus. In the last 
decade at Wabash, 13 campus buildings have either been renovated or are brand 
new and President Hess joined the family of Wabash men on July 1, 2013.  It will be 
a great opportunity to see old friends, meet the new President and visit a place that 
so many men have called home. 
 
We will be reaching out in the near future to a number of you, asking for your help, 
to assist with the reunion process.  We are currently looking for additional 
classmates to help reach out to those in your old class by sport, residence, house or 
other past Wabash group (SPHINX, Drama, Glee Club, etc.).  It will be a great catalyst 
for you to pick up the phone and chat with an old friend. Every single time I 
reconnect with an old Wabash friend while traveling I ask myself why I don’t do this 
more….it’s amazing how fast time flies yet how quickly we can reconnect with old 
friends. 
 
If you’d like to help, please contact either Chris Carpenter (thecarpe@gmail.com) or 
Andrew Reynolds (dandrewreynolds@gmail.com).   
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